From: Shelley Lynn Duncan

To: SAO Public Records
Subject: Dun and Bradstreet numbers
Date: Saturday, March 22, 2025 5:11:16 AM

External Email

I am seeking the Dun and Bradstreet numbers for all of Pierce
County Washington,each corporate number funded and paid for by
tax dollars.

And the Dun and Bradstreet numbers falling under County of
Pierce, Washington which is funded by tax payers of Pierce
county.

Thank you for your helpful information.

Sovereignty,
Shelley Lynn Duncan®


mailto:shelleyduncan@msn.com
mailto:publicrecords@sao.wa.gov

